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Attn: All students 
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Apeldoorn, 14 September 2010 

 

 

Dear students of Wittenborg University, 

You’ve just moved to Apeldoorn to study at an international school. Coming from 
abroad to a new country is an interesting change in your life. In Apeldoorn you’ll 
find a lot of possibilities to find your way. Through this letter we want to make 
things easier to offer you a free membership of Gigant: The theatre for art house 
cinema and popular culture. 

In Gigant you can see the quality cinema from all over the World. We’ve got 3 
cinema halls, so every night there’s something that you will like. In the weekends 
you can also visit performances of national and international artists ranging from 
popular, dance, world and classical music. Groups like U2, Nirvana and the Simple 
Minds performed in our venue. 

The benefits of the membership are discounts, special viewings and the monthly 
agenda in your postbox. Usually a membership is € 15,00 per season, but 
students at Wittenborg can get one for free. The only thing you have to do is 
send an email to pr@gigant.nl. If you give your name and address and mention 
this special offer, you’ll get your membership card as soon as possible. 

We’re looking forward to see you in Gigant! 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Martijn van Duivenboden 
Managing Director 
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